

## **November 2019 Newsletter**

Next Meeting: December 3, 7:00 pm

- Fall League has concluded with the following results: First place team with a score of 700 is the team of Brad Nagel, Jeff Barwick, and Craig Nejedlo. Second place with a score of 692 was Cody Barwick, Jake Flees, and Carleigh Smart. High Gun was Cody Barwick with 272/300. Congratulations to the top shooters and thanks to all who participated.
- DCE Adventure Day was held on October 23rd. We had 25 students from the junior high in attendance. The kids all had a great time. Thanks to everyone who volunteered their time to give these youth a great experience.
- The CWTA will be starting the winter league after the first of the year. The schedule will be posted soon to the website.
- Don't forget to be an active member of the club this winter. Meetings are held the first Tuesday of the month and dates are also posted on the website. This it the best way to influence how your club operates.
- Happy Thanksgiving to everyone!!!

Respectfully, Kerri Barwick, Secretary